
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notification No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2022/01                                 January 13, 2022  

 

All brokers are hereby informed that there will be an early market closure on Monday, January 17, 2022 

due to the observance of the Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. holiday in United States. The trading schedule is 

mentioned below for your reference: 

 

Trading Day Futures Contracts Open Close 

Monday, Jan 17, 2022 

Indices Regular Open 10:30 pm PST 

Energy and Metals Regular Open 12:00 am PST 

ICOTTON, ICORN, ISOYABEAN 

and IWHEAT 
Market Closed 

All local commodities Regular Open Regular Close 

 

For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Customer Support Services by 

phone on 111-11- PMEX (7639) or by email at support@pmex.com.pk. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Zahid Mansoor Ali 

Chief Business Officer 

Early Market Closure 
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